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Boone County Resource Management 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 
TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Public 
 
FROM:   Derin Campbell, Chief Engineer    
 
DATE: June 18, 2014   
 
EVENT: Creasy Springs Bridge Transition Repair 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boone County Resource Management, through our Maintenance Operations 
workforce and contractor APAC Missouri Inc, will perform work Friday & 
Saturday, June 20th & 21st to improve the transition between the road and the 
bridge deck on Creasy Springs Road.     
 
 Weather permitting, Creasy Springs Road, between the addresses of 5460 and 
5624, will close at 7:30am Friday, June 20th and remained closed until 5:00 pm on 
Saturday, June 21st.    The detour route will not be signed. 
 
An alternate route from the North is:  
     *West on Fenton Road 
     *South on O’Neal Road 
     *East on Obermiller Road 
 
An alternate route from the South is:  
     *West on Obermiller Road 
     *North on O’Neal Road 
     *East on Fenton Road 
 
Please use caution in the work zone, and find an alternate route when deemed 
necessary.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Boone County 
Resource Management at 573-886-4480.  Thank you for patience as we make 
improvements for the residents and visitors of Boone County.  


	TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Public
	FROM:   Derin Campbell, Chief Engineer
	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


